Capital Campaign Update - July 7, 2023

Dear Parishioners,

After a few early rain delays, we are making good progress. Pilings went in, the area has been backfilled, and an opening was cut into the concrete for a planned lower level storage area. The construction crew has poured the foundation, and they will soon start pouring the concrete walls. I will keep you updated as the work continues. See photos of the progress so far at cathedralparish.com/75th-anniversary-capital-campaign.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support of the campaign!

Sincerely in Christ, Fr. Ehli